
 
 

SANDY VALLEY LOCAL SCHOOLS 2024-2025 
 

Agenda for CCP Information Night - Wednesday, Nov. 15th from 6:00-7:00pm: 
1.​ Review the SVHS College Credit Plus presentation 
2.​ All forms are posted on the SVHS CCP website - 

https://sites.google.com/svlocal.org/svguidance/high-school/academics/college-credit-plus 
3.​ Local college and universities are here tonight to help answer your questions 
4.​ Handouts 

●​ Important CCP Dates and Process 
●​ CCP Courses Offered at SV with Eligibility Criteria 

 
Five Steps to complete for CCP in 2024-2025 (All steps are due by April 1, 2024): 

 
Step One: Attend the CCP Information Night and complete Intent to Participate Form 

●​ All (new and returning) CCP students and parents should attend the CCP 
Information Night on Wednesday, Nov. 15th from 6:00-7:00pm in the Performing 
Arts Hall. Intent to Participate Form is on the SVHS CCP website. 

Step Two: Review the CCP Courses Offered at Sandy Valley (see back) 
●​ Courses offered are also on the SVHS CCP website. 

Step Three: Complete the college application 
●​ Links for Kent State Stark and Stark State College applications are on the SVHS 

CCP website. 
●​ Students will need their social security number, address and phone number to 

complete the application. If a student has already taken a Stark State course or is 
currently taking a Kent State course, they do not need to reapply. 

●​ Sandy Valley High School will have a college application day on Wednesday, Nov. 
29th in the Media Center for students that need assistance completing the college 
application. 

Step Four: Take the Accuplacer College Placement Exam 
●​ Accuplacer is a college placement test that is used to determine a student’s 

readiness in Reading, Writing and Math. Students need to meet specific score 
requirements to be eligible for CCP classes. 

●​ Accuplacer testing will be held at Sandy Valley High School on Wednesday, Dec. 
20th from 12:00-2:25pm. Accuplacer Sign up Form and Accuplacer Test 
Preparation Materials are on the SVHS CCP website. Students will need to sign up 
for the Accuplacer exam by Dec. 18th. 

Step Five: Schedule a meeting with Mr. Trenger 
●​ If you have questions concerning the CCP process or course and college advising, 

there is a link to schedule a meeting with Mr. Trenger on the SVHS CCP website.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Mrs. McCoy: s.mccoy@svlocal.org 
Mr. Trenger: d.trenger@svlocal.org 
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